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Ref. SD/PQs/211007 

Mr. David Cullinane TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 

7th October 2021 

PQ47219/21 
To ask the Minister for Health the percentage of ambulance ECHO and DELTA calls which 
were not responded to within 18 minutes and 59 seconds in each of the years 2017 to 
2020 and to date in 2021, in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -
David Cullinane 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been 
requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Question, which 
you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

NAS reports monthly on ECHO and Delta activity, please find enclosed copy of same for 
2017 through to May 2021 (latest published data).  

I trust this information is of assistance to you and should you require additional information 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely, 

_
William Merriman 
Deputy Director 
National Ambulance Service 


